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Comments: The consideration to banning bolts and any sort of fixed anchors is an inherent threat to the sport

and lifestyle that is climbing. A ban would greatly impact the safety of thousands of climbers in the United States

and would threaten the tourism of climbers coming from other countries. The average person hardly notices the

climbing routes and the necessary gear they require. And fixed gear is never impactful to the environment and

wildlife of a certain area. As a climber, I urge you to ditch this proposal. For a lot of us, climbing is our life's

passion and this ban is on the verge of destroying that and an American climbing legacy. 


